
 

 

Dear Northwest Opacity Certification Clients, 

 
I want to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for participating in our Smoke 

School events over the years. I regrettably must inform you that, Due to rising costs associated 

with labor, fuel, insurance, event rental and lodging, it is necessary to raise our prices slightly. 

Northwest Opacity Certification (NOC) has not initiated a price increase in over 15 years and we 

did not come to this decision lightly. In order to continue to provide cost effective service, and to 

continue to provide exceptional value to all customers, NOC will be instituting a 3% increase in 

fees for initial certifications and recertification effective Fall of 2019. NOC sincerely appreciates 

your business and looks forward to your participation in the upcoming classes. 

 

Adjusted fees: 

Recertification field events----------------------------------------------old price 225.00 now 231.75 

Initial Classroom and field events--------------------------------------old price 350.00 now 360.50 

Fees for Private events will also be subject to a 3% increase over current pricing. 
 

The fall 2019 schedule will be available on our website, https://www.yakimacleanair.org in early 

June. Again, thank you all for your past patronage and we hope to see you this fall. 

Mark Edler 

 

Northwest Opacity Certification. 
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